Helen Farman-McKenna

From: Tracey Carsley [Tracey.Carsley@staffordshire.pnn.police.uk]
Sent: 02 August 2017 12:24

To: Licensing; 'pollution@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk'

Cc: ‘Allure Bar'; David Evans; Robert Neeson; Southern Licensing
Subject: Temporary Event Notice

Attachments: Allure TEN objection.doc.docx

Please find attached Staffordshire Police’s objection to the granting of the Temporary Event Notice submitted by Allure,
6-8 Station Street, Burton on Trent.

| confirm that this has also been sent to the applicant and Environmental Health

OFFICIAL

Sgt 588 Tracey Carsley

Southern Licensing Unit

01785/234722

07970/249753
tracey.carsley@staffordshire.pnn.police.uk

Follow the Licensing Unit on Twitter @OpDrinkSafe

be smart _ ,‘
keep updated ALJ '

Download the free
Staffordshire Smart Alert
App to receive real-time
crime alerts for your area.

Search your App store for ‘Staffs Smart Alert’
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"Keeping our Communities Safe and Reassured"

The information contained in this e-mail and attachments is confidential and is intended only for the named person or organisation to which it is
addressed. It is protected by copyright law and may be legally privileged. If you have received it in error please disregard and advise me immediately.

Any unauthorised disclosure or use of such information may be a breach of legisiation or confidentiality. Staffordshire Police cannot accept liability for
any loss or damage arising from this e-mail or attachments, from incompatible scripts or from any virus transmitted.

E-mails sent and received from and by members of staff and officers of Staffordshire Police may be monitored for purposes including virus scanning,
unauthorised e-mail usage and obscene or inappropriate material.

Staffordshire Police reserves the right to read all such material and to reject and return any material which is considered either to be a security risk or
unsuitable. Any monitoring will comply with the legislation currently in force and in particular the Human Rights Act 1998.

To find out more about our work visit www.staffardshire.police.uk
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The Licensing Team

East Staffordshire Borough Council
The Maltsters

Wetmore Road

Burton upon Trent

DE14 1LS

2 August 2017

Dear Sirs

Re: Temporary Event Notice — Allure

On 1 August 2017 Staffordshire Police received a temporary event notice from Reece Duncan of
Allure, 6-8 Station Street, Burton on Trent. The notice requested an extension to their trading hours
from 22.00 hours on 17 August to 06.00 hours on 18 August 2017 for A-Level Results event.

In the short time that the premises have been open and trading there have been a number of
serious incidents of disorder/assault arising from the premises and spilling out into the street. One
of these incidents involved a 16 year old boy who was in the premises in the early hours of the
morning. Subsequent police visits have also revealed breaches of the premise licence.

Staffordshire Police object to the granting of the temporary event notice as we believe that should
the event be allowed to go ahead then all four licensing objectives of the prevention of crime and
disorder, public safety, public nuisance and the protection of children from harm would be
undermined.

Yours faithfully

Sgt 588 Tracey Carsley
Southern Licensing Unit
01785/234722






